
Spring has sprung!
 We are so happy to
see the sun and the
grass here in MN. It
felt like a really long
winter. Over the last
month we have
enjoyed the beautiful
snow but it has worn
out it's welcome. April
will be a fun months.
We have added 2 new
music acts this month.
(A piano player duo
playing during lunch
and a Piano player on
a Saturday) We will be
having a few of our
favorites back as well.
It is also starting to
get nice enough to go
for walks. I will try to
take the residents
who are interested for
a walk outside 

weekly. We will be
going to the movies
twice this month and
maybe even a walk to
Aldis if it gets nice
enough. We also
Welcomed our bus
Howie this month. He
has brought many
smiles to our Bickford
family and we will
continue to do one
outing a month. (Two
if we can get out to
walk some weeks) If
you have any
questions involving
activities, please feel
free to ask. 
 
 
 

Champlin

Dates to remember;
 
April 3rd Movie outing
 
April 4th One man band
at 12:45 and family
meeting at 6pm
 
April 11th Aldi Outing
 
April 12th Cruise the
open seas all day Music
at 12:45 by Vinnie Roes
 
April 17th Lunch outing
at Pizza Ranch
 
April 20th Yannie duo
on  piano and flute from
noon to 2pm
 
April 24th Walk to the
Movies. (Weather
Pending) 

April 26th Applebees
lunch outing
 
April 27th 3:30
Resident activity
Meeting
 
April 28th 1pm Piano
player Jim
 
April 30th 2:30 Target
outing

April
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April

S M W T F ST

Easter
9am Morning Walks
10am Newspaper Chat
12pm Easter Lunch
1pm Easter Movie
3pm Card Games
4pm Fireside chat
6pm Word Finds

9am Words of Wisdom
10am Word Finds
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Outside walks
2:30pm Bingo
3:45pm Word game
6pm Coloring club

9am Newspaper chat
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Movie Outting
3pm Pictionary
4pm Bible Study
6pm Treat Bags
7pm Fireside chat

9am Morning Walks
10am Rosary
12:30 One Man Band
2pm Pokeno
3:30pm Manicures
6pm Family Meeting

9am Newspaper chat
10am Word Finds
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Manicures
2:15pm Happy Hour
3:30 Volleyball
6pm 500 club

9am Newspaperchat
10am Sit and Fit
10:30 Bible Study
1:15pm Bingo
2:30pm Bickford Store
3:15pm Name 5
6pm Bistro chat

9am Newspaper chat
10am Tea Time
11am Afternoon Walk
1pm Popcorn 
2pm Puzzle club
3pm Word finds
6pm 500 club

9am Morning walks
10am Word Finds
11am Trivia
1pm Afternoon Movie
3pm Snack at the
Bistro
6pm Jenga

9am Words of Wisdom
10am Newspaper chat
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Bingo
2:30 Swap and Shop
3:30 Outside walks
6pm Plant Flowers

9am Newspaper chat
10am Bean Bag toss
11am Morning walks
1pm Craft
2pm Manicures
3pm Nascar races
6pm Uno
 

9am Morning walks
10am Rosary
11am Sit and Fit
1pm word finds
2pm Aldi Outing
3pm Group puzzles 
6pm Movie

Cruise the Open Seas
10:30 Chaplin Talk
11am Volleyball
12:45 Music Vinnie
2pm Beach snacks
2:30 Photobooth
3pm Shuffleboard
6pm Book club

9am Newspaper chat
10:30 Bible Study
11am Bickford Store
1pm Bingo
2:30 Manicures
3pm Sit and Fit
6pm Game night

9am Morning walks
10am Letters to a
loved one
11am Coloring club
1pm Game choice
2:30 Popcorn
6pm Movie

9am Reflections
10am Word Finds
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Bingo
2:15pm Happy Hour
3pm Manicures
6pm Scrabble
 

9am Words of Wisdom
10am Newspaper chat
11am Sit & fit with
Cindy
1pm Movie
3pm Snack at Bistro
6pm Group puzzles

9am Newspaper chat
10am Scrabble
11:30 Lunch at Pizza
Ranch
2pm craft
3pm Sit and Fit
4pm Bible study
6pm Jenga

9am Group puzzles
10am Rosary
11am Sit and Fit
1:15 Pokeno
2:30 Manicures
3:45 Name 5
6pm Word Searches

9am Newspaper chat
10am Card Games
11am Sit and Fit
1:15 Manicures
2:30 Outside walk
3:45 Trivia
6pm 500 club

9am Morning walks
10:30 Bible Study
Noon to 2pm Mark
Plays Piano
2:30 Bingo
3:45 bickford Store
6pm Happy Hour and
Planting

9am Morning walks
10am Scrapbooking
11am Game Choice
1pm Weekend Movie
3pm Card games
6pm Coloring club

9am Morning walks
10am Group puzzles
11am Tea at the Bistro
1pm Candy Bags
3pm Tea at the bistro
6pm Jenga

9am Words of Wisdom
10am Newspaper chat
11am Sit and fit
1:15pm Bingo
2:45 Horse Races
4pm Word Game
6pm Yahtzee

9am Newspaper chat
10am Card Games
11am Sit and Fit
1pm Walk to a movie
3pm Pictionary
4:15 Bistro Social
6pm UNO
 

9am Group Walks
10am Rosary
11am Puzzle Club
1pm Trivia
2pm Manicures
3:15 Carnival Games
6pm Name 5 and
Happy Hour

9am Newspaper chat
10:30 Chaplin Talk
11:30 lunch outing
Applebees
1:45pm Manicures
3pm Sit and Fit
6pm 500 club

9am Morning Walks
10:30 Bible Study
11am Bickford Store
1:15 Bingo
2:30 Sit and Fit
3:30 Resident
Activity Meeting
6pm Game night

9am Morning walks
10am Gardening
11am Game choice
1pm Jim on Piano
2:30 Card Games
3:30 Coloring club
6pm Movie
 

9am Morning walks
10am Group puzzles
11am tea at the Bistro
1pm Jenga
3pm Yahtzee
6pm Gardening

9am Words of Wisdom
10am Newspaper chat
11am Morning walks
1:15 pm Bingo
2:30 Target outing
3:30 Trivia
6pm Name 5
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